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Submission: Dear Comission members,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to proposed amalgamations.

They are unwarranted, unsupported by the majority of citizens and businesses in the City of Sydney and likely to lead to years
of unnecessary expense , and the loss of confidence in a large number of excellent city projects.

City of Sydney has an enviable record of good governance and vision for the city , with not even the faintest whiff of corruption
or back handers. The budget is in great shape and the city on track with all current projects, achieving world wide acclaim for
sustainability in design and urban development.

I urge you not to put this at risk, not to put the city of Sydney back in the hands of corrupt back room dealers, and chaotic mega
council mayhem.

There is real leadership in the City of Sydney and Clover Moore has led her team to the current strong budgetary position with
an enviable , sustainable long term urban development plan.

Building strong -non corrupt- relationships with numerous developers, who are now actively incorporating the environmentally
responsible design elements that the leadership team at city of Sydney has long espoused, demonstrates the power of visionary
leadership to envigorate business and make Sydney a livable walkable cyclable world beating City.

Please keep Sydney clean, and in the green,

Don’t force politically motivated and un necessary amalgamations,

Best Regards,

Ros Prichard
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